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From

The Director

To
The head of all associate institutions under IHRD

Sir,

lExam'Urgent

Dated: 08.08.2018

Sub: - IHRD - K.P.S.C - Online Examination - setting up of online examination
centers in Engineering Colleges - reg.

Ref : ' Letter No.RAS-1 /5OOO3 /2018-KPSC dated: 27.7.2OL8 of the Secretary
KPSC.

With reference to the above, it has been proposed to utilize the computer facilities

of institutions under IHRD for conducting Online Examinations of Kerala Public Service

Commission. In this connection, you are hereby directed to inform the number of

computers available in your institution, and bandwidth of internet facility at present for

the purpose, including UPS/Power generators for the uninterrupted usage of the systems,

in return mail, You are also directed to inform the number of additional computers which

can be made available within two weeks for the said purpose. Copy of the letter under

reference is also enclosed.

Yours Faithfully
sd/-

DIRECTOR

Approved-for issue

-perintendent
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SERVICE COMMISSIONKERALA PUBLIC

RAS-1/50003/2018-KPSC

From
Secretary
Kerala Public Service Commission
Thiruvananthapuram

To
Dr.P Suresh Kumar
The Director, IHRD
Thiruvananthapuram

Dear Sri. Dr.P Suresh Kumar,

Thiruvananthapuram,
Date:27.07.2018

Sub:- KPSC - Online Examination- Setting up of Online Exam Centres in Engineering
Colleges-reg.

We are in the process of expansion of online exam facilities for conducting PSC online

examinations. The discussions in this regard was held in the higher level with the Government and

as part of it, Kerala PSC and The Directorate of Technical Education have already resolved to utilize

the computer facilities at Engineering and Polytechnic Colleges. A Joint Inspection team consisting

PSC and CDIT officials is about to visit the engineering and polytechnic colleges under Technical

Education Department.

The same way, we would like to explore the possibility of utilizing the facilities in the

engineering colleges under IHRD. You are requested to examine this and facilitate the inspection by

the joint PSC-CDIT team at the probable engineering colleges under you. We look forward to your

response in this regard.

Yours Sincerely,

(sd/-)

Saju George
Secretary

Kerala Public Service Commission


